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July 31, 2020



Dear BridgePrep Families,

Welcome to the 2020- 2021 school year!  We hope this message finds you safe and well.   As per Miami Dade County Public Schools, the first day of the school year will be Monday, August 31, 2020.  

All classes will be delivered via the Remote Learning Model (online) until further notice.


Please visit our school website at www.bridgeprepnorthmiamibeach.com for relevant information such as setting up accounts, supply lists and other updates.

We hope you enjoy your summer.

Thank you for your support,

Ms. Natali
Principal
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Home of the Bulldogs
“Where Learning is a journey”



image1.jpg
diddd9aidd





image2.png




